
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/11/2015 2:33:54 PM
Subject: FW: FOIA Estimated Cost Letter

Let’s discuss on Monday.
 
From: Robert Faturechi [mailto:Robert.Faturechi@propublica.org] 

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 1:40 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: FOIA Estimated Cost Letter
 
Thank you. So for now should I send a check just for $100? Or would it expedite it to send the full amount? 
 
Also I'd prefer to receive these records electronically. I assume that would save time and allow us to avoid the cost of 
copying?

On Dec 11, 2015, at 12:27 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Mr. Faturechi,
 
Attached please find an estimated cost letter for your recent FOIA request.
 
Thanks, Holly
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 

<Cost Letter.pdf>
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